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Subject: FW:	Rennie	Farm	Update
Date: Thursday,	September	8,	2016	at	4:23:25	PM	Eastern	Daylight	Time
From: Maureen	O'Leary

From:	Maureen	O'Leary	<Maureen.O'Leary@dartmouth.edu>
Date:	Thursday,	September	8,	2016	at	2:07	PM
To:	
Subject:	Rennie	Farm	Update

Dear	Neighbors,

As	a	reminder,	the	New	Hampshire	Department	of	Environmental	Services	(DES)	will	hold	a	public	informaXon	
meeXng	regarding	Rennie	Farm	on	Tuesday,	September	13,	at	6	pm	in	Alumni	Hall	(Hopkins	Center	for	the	Arts	at
Dartmouth)	where	informaXon	will	be	presented	and	concerns	and	quesXons	about	the	site	will	be	addressed.
	
I	also	wanted	to	let	you	know	that	our	Remedial	AcXon	Plan	(RAP)	has	been	submi]ed	to	the	State	DES	for	
approval	and	is	now	posted	on	our	website	at	h]p://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs/rennie.html.

We	hope	that	you	are	able	to	join	us	next	Tuesday.

Sincerely,

Maureen

Maureen	O'Leary,	PhD,	MBA,	CBSP
Director,	Environmental	Health	&	Safety
Dartmouth	College
37	Dewey	Field	Road
Hanover,	NH	03755
h]ps://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs
Maureen.O'Leary@Dartmouth.edu
(603)	646-1762	(P)
(603)	359-5543	(C)
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